
Response regarding Trans student 

concerns 



1. Kim Schatzel – President 

2. Angela Curry- General Counsel and Vice President for Legal Affairs 

3. Dan Durbin – VP Finance and Administration 

4. Steven Green - Chief of Police/Director of Public Safety

5. Michael Mardis – VP Student Affairs 

6. Byron Terry – Director LGBT Center

7. Marian Vasser – AVP for Inclusive Excellence and Belonging

Response prioritized by the following 

individuals



• Meetings held with the following indiviudals/groups:

• Student Government Association 

• University Housing 

• ULPD Leadership 

• Students involved with chalking incident 

• Commission on the Status of Women (COSW)

• LGBT Center Director 

Action Steps 



Thank You!

Questions?


